
 
 

 

Press Release 

PRIMARY EYE CARE WELCOMES JENNIFER WERRELL, O.D. 

PENSACOLA, FL, June 22, 2015: Primary Eye Care and the Optical Shop are happy to announce the 

addition of Jennifer Werrell, OD to their team. Dr. Werrell had been seeing pediatric patients in the 

Department of Ophthalmology alongside Casey Mickler, MD. 

 

Dr. Werrell attended Gannon University for her undergraduate degree in  

Biology.  She obtained her doctorate of Optometry at the Pennsylvannia 

College of Optometry in Philadelphia.  She completed a residency 

program in Ocular Disease and Management from the Eye Institute in 

Philadelphia.  Dr. Werrell is  an active member of the American  

Academy of Optometry and has been practicing in the field of optometry 

for 10 years.  Dr. Werrell will be continuing to see pediatric patients and 

also adult patients.  

 

“Primary Eye Care is excited to welcome Dr. Werrell.  We are very 

pleased to have attracted such a highly qualified medical professional to 

our team,” states Kimberly Davis, CMPE, Senior Vice President, 

Operations. 

 

To schedule an appointment or for more information, please contact Primary Eye Care at 

850.474.8220. More information on  Primary Eye Care and Medical Center Clinic can be found on 

MedicalCenterClinic.com or MCCEyeInstitute.com.  


